
VETERANS ATHLETIC CLUB 

Affiliated to England Athletics, SoEAA, SCAA, RWA, BMAF & EAMA 

President: Vacant                                Secretary: Ros Tabor                                                    

_______________________________________________________  
 

VAC COMMITTEE MEETING, 20 NOVEMBER 2017: SUMMARY OF KEY 
POINTS 
 

 
Finances 

The club's bank balance was up from £19.4k in June to £21.4k in October. 
 
Road races and walk 

The one Virgin London Marathon place allocated to the club was awarded to 
David Hoben by ballot, with Stephen McDuell as reserve. 

 
Provisional decisions were made to hold the 2018 VAC 10 mile champs race 
within the Dorking Ten on 3 June and the 10k champs at the Run Through 

10k race at the Olympic VeloPark in May. 
 

Cross country 
Arrangements for VAC’s cross country champs on 20 January were now in 

place, but officials were needed. 
 
Next year's Inter-Area cross country was likely to be held in the North in late 

September and used as a selection race for the England team for the 2018 
British and Irish Masters cross country. 

 
Track and Field 
Venues for next year's VAC Track and Field champs were being considered. 

VAC’s traditional date during the late August Bank Holiday weekend had been 
taken by the BMAF for the national T&F championships. A provisional date of 

22 July was selected for VAC’s championships.  
 
Next Meetings 

The next two meetings will be held on 22 January and 12 March 2018. 
 


